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Hello fellow Prop Riders, 
 

First and foremost, it is with great sadness to report that two members of our MPR and 
racing family have passed.    Kathy Schuler (MPR member) and Caroline Sankuer 
(beloved mother of Patrick and Jeff Sankuer) live on in the memories of their family, 
friends, and loved ones.  Please remember them in your prayers and on behalf of the Ma-
rine Prop Riders, we offer our love and condolences to all. 
 
As I write this, we are in the middle of winter, and I hope everyone is busy preparing for 
the new racing season.  The Region 6 meeting was this past weekend and Autorama is a 
few days away.  I am sure updates on both will be given at the March meeting.  I would 
like to personally thank all of those who volunteered their time at Autorama to help pro-
mote our club and sport, you are truly appreciated. 
 
So far, everyone seems to be enjoying the new meeting location and room.  Please update 
your calendars and note that the general meeting now is the 2nd Wednesday of every 
month.  This a popular location for many clubs so this was the only open time slot for us 
to be there monthly.   
 
Thank you everyone and see you at the next meeting.  
 
 

Saying Good Bye  
to 

Kathy Shuler  
and 

Caroline Sankuer 

May you rest in Peace 

12/10/1952 
2/1/2025 

6/24/1940 
2/19/2025 
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Compliments of Chasin Tail Podcast 
Brandon Kennedy       Bobby Kennedy       Kyle Hayes       Austin Hayes 

 

Make sure you all tune in, they really got it going on. 
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region 6 cell testing 
Perrysburg ohio Feb 21-22 2025 

I don’t know who this is, sorry New guy, Max Hammarlund Brandon Zemach 

Max, doing it perfectly 

Max, Rachel and 
Brandon 

Bobby Kennedy getting ready 

MPR Funnies 
 
 

If anyone has any fun-
nies they would like to 

share send them to: 
jetjims@comcast.net 

 
No later than the 25th of 

every month 
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Autorama 
Huntington Place Detroit 

Feb 28-March 2 2025 

Move in  
Feb 26 2025 

From top to bottom: 
 

Mike Terry 1965 S Boat 
“Marlarkey” 

 
Christina Wilson 2024 S Boat 

“Immaculata” 
 

Tony Black, Scott Anderson & Tom 
Newman 

APBA School Boat 

Mike Terry checking on the place-
ment of his craft 

Brandon making sure 
Grandma’s boat looks 

good 
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Autorama Continued: 

Connie LaBelle 
Enjoying all the little 

kids. 

Tom & Scott talking 
to maybe school sign 

ups. 

Rich, Dillion, Mike, 
Phil & John who 

knows 

We had cuties like this 
all weekend. 

We had almost 200 
kids color hydroplanes 

Goody bag table!!! Our President enjoy-
ing people watching 

Mike and Christina  
Winning their 

awards 

A few winners of the 
tickets for the: 

 
Mott Lake Regatta 

Giving out Awards 
 

1st Place 
Christina Wilson “Immaculata” 

 
2nd Place 

Mike Terry  “Malarkey” 
 

3rd Place 
APBA School Boat 

Tony Black, Scott Anderson & Tom Newman 
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President 

John Grigg racerscustoms@gmail.com 
586-727-4069 

Vice President  
Phil Goodell 

(734-576-2012) 
philwgoodell@gmail.com 

Secretary Dave Muczinski (586-791-3659) 
davidmuczinski@comcast.net 

Treasurer Mario Maraldo (586) 468-3204)  
mmaraldo25999@gmail.com 

Publicity Christina Wilson (248) 766-1928) 
 jetjims@comcast.net 

Membership Nancy Spanich (313-530-0985) 
nancyspanich@gmail.com 

Entertainment Austin Hayes (248*520-4194) 
amhayes25@outlook.com 

Member at Large Adam Justin stubbsbowler@gmail.com 
(586) 747-1705 

Member at Large Patti Hayes ( 248-410-5191) 
phayes25@gmail.com 

 

 Please feel free to call one of us  
If you need anything.  

We would be glad to help 
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MPR Members: 
If you have something to 
sell, give away or trade 
Please submit a picture 
and description we will 
list it for free. 

 
E-Mail to: 

jetjims@comcast.net 

 
“1951” 

 
“2025” 

We will place your ad here: 
 

Sell your 
engine 
parts. 

 

           
No mess is to 
big for Mark, 
please contact 
him off line for 

his services. 
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810 Pembroke Court 
White Lake, Mi   48386 

 


